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Overnight Detours Planned for the I-10/I-95 Interchange Improvements 

Project 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of FDOT’s I-10/I-95 Operational Improvements project, overnight 

detours of the I-10 east to I-95 south outer ramp are scheduled for Monday, August 3 through 

Wednesday, August 5 from 10 p.m.to 6 a.m. for bridge construction activities, weather and 

unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

Detour: I-10 east drivers who wish to take the outer ramp to I-95 south will be detoured north on 

I-95 to the Forest Street exit, right onto Forest Street, left onto Riverside Avenue and right at the 

Acosta Bridge to connect to I-95 south. (See map below) 

 

FDOT hired Archer Western to complete this $126 million project in spring 2021, weather and 

unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

For more information about this project, please visit Your10and95.com. 
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